
NEW TOWN HALL GARAGE VOTE RESULTS 
 

 
The Rutland Building committee and Town Board announce that both the construction 
and borrowing proposals were approved by resident voters. The vote on the proposal 
took place at a special Town Meeting held on Tuesday, December 5, 2023. 
 
The vote totals were 106 yes, 52 no for the Town Hall/Garage building construction. The 
vote totals were 105 yes, 53 no for the Town Hall/Garage borrowing or bonding 
proposal.  
 
The Building Committee will schedule meetings with National to engage and agree on a 
construction management agreement for the next phase of this project.  
 
We will continue to keep the project website updated with new 
information:  townofrutlandwi.gov 
 


